REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA
MINISTRY OF FINANCE

NOTICE TO HEALTHCARE SERVICE PROVIDERS:
EXTENSION OF PSEMAS CONTRACT

1. Reference is made to the “Notice to Healthcare Service Providers on the PSEMAS Contract
Extension” dated 5™ June 2020.

2. The Ministry of Finance would like to inform all Healthcare Service Providers, who
currently have a valid contract with PSEMAS that the contract will be extended for a
further period of twelve (12) months, from the 15t April 2021 to 31 March 2022. However,
the Healthcare Services providers are required to submit the following mandatory
documents before 15 March 2021 for the contracts to be extended:

(a) Proof of registration with NAMAF (facility practice number)

(b) Proof of registration with NAMAF (individual NAMAF number)

(c) Proof of registration with HPCNA

(d) Proof of registration certificate with the Ministry of Health and Social Services as
health facility.

(e) Proof of Good standing certificate from the Receiver of Revenue.

(f) Proof of work permit/Identity document

3. The documents can be mailed to:
(a) Mr David Simson — Simson.David@mof.gov.na
(b) Bernadine Van Rooi — Bernadine.vanRooi@mof.gov.na

4. For any further queries, kindly contact Ms. Elizabeth Kharuchas, Deputy Director,
Elizabeth.Kharuchas@mof.gov.na
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